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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 32479 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding:- 
 
Staff Fuel Allowance and Travel Costs 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. In the last 12 months, have you increased the fuel allowance for your staff who are eligible to claim 
back fuel costs?  

No 
a. If yes, please specify the rate now (June 2022) paid back to staff for fuel costs and the criteria 

for reimbursement, and what the rate and criteria was in June 2021. 
N/A 

 
2. Between 1st June 2021 and 31st May 2022, how much money did the trust spent on the following? 

(Please provide totals for each individual point below rather than a group total) 
 

a. Providing hire cars for staff 
£0 

b. Providing public transport travel passes 
£0 

c. Investing in pool cars 
£0 
 

Q3. Between 1st June 2020 and 31st May 2021, how much money did the trust spent on the following? (Please 
provide totals for each individual point below rather than a group total) 
 

a. Providing hire cars for staff 
£0 

b. Providing public transport travel passes 
£0 

c. Investing in pool cars 
£0 

Sent via Email  

Information Governance Department 
St Michaels House 

St Michaels Road 
Sittingbourne 

Kent 
ME10 3DW 

 
Tel: 01795 514525 

 
Email:  kmpt.ig@nhs.net 

Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 

 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 

 

I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




